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Wigmore Fish Restaurant 
Unit 6 Wigmore Park 
Centre 
Wigmore Lane  
Luton LU2 9TA 

We at the Wigmore are very proud of our 
establishment and always have most care in 
keeping the outside of our premises clean for all 
the public. We close at 10pm in order to avoid 
public nuisance, people leaving the pub nearby 
and hanging around is no good at all to the area. 
We strongly object to these opening times for all 
the reasons mentioned. 
Public safety, Public nuisance, crime and disorder.  
 
Regards,  
Andreas Kyriacou 


